Dear all,
We received several messages requesting more time to prepare abstracts, and some colleagues just received the announcements of ISOPS6, for this reason the Organizing Committee of ISOPS6 decided a NEW DEADLINE FOR ISOPS6:  AUGUST 31, 2008, the new deadline is for both abstracts submission and registrations.
Those colleagues attending ISOPS6, please tell us the date and time of arrival to Lima.
Yours sincerely,

J. Enrique Perez

Coordinador ISOPS6

